From: Sarah Smith [mailto:sarahsmith@huroncounty.ca]
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:21 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Don Giberson <dgiberson@southhuron.ca>

Subject: RE: Zone Amendment ApplicationZ0-04/2019

Hi Rebekah,

| have given a quick look and have no concern. It looks like it is a removal of holding and conditions
of the holding have been met toe the Municipal satisfaction.

Thanks,
Sarah

Sarah Smith, MCIP RPP | Planner
Huron County Planning & Development Department

57 Napier Street, 2nd Floor, Goderich, ON, N7A 1W2
P.519-524-8394 x3 | F. 519-524-5677 | sarahsmith@huroncounty.ca
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